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Please join me in opposing HB 1521 which undermines our democratic process. Our 

school board members are elected by their communities to serve the will of the 

people in making school decisions including hiring and firing superintendents. 

Removing the school board's ability to decide to terminate a superintendent indirectly 

removes the local communities' input through their vote for the school board 

members. Allow our local school boards to provide needed oversight and 

accountability by voting no on HB 1521! 


